
 

 

United World Wrestling 
Rue du Château, 6, 1804 Corsier-sur-Vevey, Switzerland 

T. 0041 21 312 84 26   F. 0041 21 323 60 73 

TO ALL THE NATIONAL WRESTLING FEDERATIONS  
TO ALL THE BUREAU MEMBERS 
 
 
 
Subject: Candidacy for the Technical Commission 
 
 
Dear Mr. President, 
 
As you might know, all the United World Wrestling Commissions will be recomposed after the Rio Olympic 
Games.  
 
The Technical Commission is really important for the decisions that will be taken for the next Olympic Cycle. 
In order to be able to work as fast as possible, it clearly appears that we have to start the candidacy procedure 
earlier for this specific Commission. 
 
This Commission will be reduced to 7 Members in order to be able to work in a more precise and concrete 
manner. It will be much more active than in the past and the Members will meet several times a year to discuss 
important topics from the International Federation. 
 
I am writing to you today in order to ask you if you would have a motivated candidate who wants to be involved 
in the technical questions, keeping in mind that he will have to work for our Sport at an international level 
and not for his national interest. 
 
If it is the case, I thank you in advance to send us his C.V with a letter of motivation (written in English or 
French) by 1st of July 2016. 
 
If your candidate is selected and following our applicable Regulations, we remind you that all expenses to 
attend the meetings have to be covered by your National Wrestling Federation. 
 
Once again, we would like to underline the significance of this Commission and our wish to find active people 
who want to work for the benefit of our sport. 
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Michel Dusson 
Secretary General 
United World Wrestling 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Corsier-sur-Vevey, 20th of May 2016/Jdr 


